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Orange County Fire Authority Installing Free Smoke Alarms in
Laguna Hills Estates

Who: The Orange County Fire Authority, the City of Laguna Hills, American Red Cross, and area 
volunteers will partner together to install free smoke alarms and work with residents to 
be prepared to act should a fire occur.

  
What: Installation teams with all necessary equipment to install the alarms will go door to door 

between 9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. offering to install free smoke alarms with resident 
permission.  No citations for housing or other violations will be issued during the 
installation event. Residents will also receive fire safety and preparedness information, 
and will learn how to create a home evacuation plan.

When: Saturday, November 18, 2017
9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.

Where: Laguna Hills Estates
23301 Ridge Route Drive – Laguna Hills, CA.
To volunteer, please register at Volunteer Sign-Upor contact OCFA Community 
Education Specialist Polly Bowen at pollybowen@ocfa.org .

###

The OCFA is a joint powers authority that serves more than 1.8 million residents in 23 cities 
and the unincorporated areas of the county.
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